
 

 

 

City Hall – Salisbury Area Board update 

Since the last area board meeting, Wiltshire Council has formally appointed expert 
real estate company Savills to market City Hall on the council’s behalf on a long 
lease to prospective organisations. Over the next few months Savills will support 
Wiltshire Council in identifying organisations, through specialist marketing, that are 
best suited to enter a lease in excess of 25 years.  

A stipulation for prospective operators is that the venue remains as an entertainment 
venue. Should appropriate operators be recommended and one appointed after this 
process they would be responsible for the running of the venue, but Wiltshire Council 
would retain overall ownership. 

Wiltshire Council will provide further updates when it can.  

If anyone has any questions, they are welcome to email arts@wiltshire.gov.uk and 
Wiltshire Council will respond as quickly as possible.  
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